Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #116 Monday, March 4, 2024

This is a reminder to all students that all vehicles must be registered and must display a school issued parking permit to park
on school property during school hours. There will be no warnings issued for students parked on school property without a valid
parking permit and all unregistered vehicles will receive a parking violation. Students with parking permits are reminded that
they may only park in their assigned lot. Please make sure your parking permit is displayed.

**Scholarship Spotlight**

Seniors: Please check scholarship opportunities! Students can view local scholarships by clicking on My Profile in SCOIR and
then MY DRIVE to access the scholarship spreadsheet. Directions are posted on the class of Schoology page. Here are some of
the scholarships recently posted in SCOR:

Alexandra Chitwood - Application deadline is March 28"

Stock & Leader Scholarship - Application deadline is March 28th.

Heather Kappesser DiGuardi Scholarship - Application deadline is March 29th

Eric Stoler Nursing Scholarship - Application deadline is March 29th

Robert B. Graupensperger Scholarship - Application deadline is March 29th

Scott Nyland Scholarship - Application deadline is March 29th

MTEA Scholarship - Application deadline is April 8%

Attention seniors who intend to major in education! The Manheim Township Education Association is once again offering a
$2,000/year scholarship for a graduating senior who plans to become a teacher. Stop by counseling to pick-up an application
packet. All applications are due by Monday, April 8%, so don’t delay!

Attention Seniors! If you have a history of volunteerism and would like to be considered for senior awards that recognize your
contributions as a volunteer, please consider applying for the following opportunity. MANHEIM TOWNSHIP AMBULANCE
ASSOCIATION. “The student chosen will be one who has exhibited outstanding service as a volunteer in a community
organization.”

Applications can be accessed by clicking My Profile in SCOR and then My Drive.
Directions are posted on the class of Schoology page.
Return the completed forms to Mrs.Rulli in the Health Room or by email to rullivi@mtwp.net by Friday Mar 28, 2024

On March 7th at 9AM, we will host a career panel featuring the fields of Athletic Training, Occupational Therapy and Physical
Therapy. Interested students must sign up on the class of pages by today, March 4th to attend. Students must pay close
attention to their school email for details and must notify teachers in advance.

The School Counseling Office is organizing many events for college and career exploration this semester. Trips include a day to
explore careers in the live event industry at Rock Lititz, campus field trips to Shippensburg and Dickinson and much more. Details
are shared on schoology and permission slips are available in the Counseling Office!

Attention Seniors: Would you like to be part of the conversation to pick the theme for this year's graduation? Are you
interested in speaking at your graduation? If you have interest in being part of the theme planning that will guide the graduation
speeches, meet in Mrs. Kennedy's room, 259, after school Wednesday, March 6 and Tuesday, March 12. Come to one or both.
Talk to Mrs. Kennedy or Mr. Ziegler for more details.

Do you enjoy helping others with technology? Do you need service hours for your club? If you answered yes to any of those
questions, then join us on March 19th and 26th for Cyber Seniors at Brethren Village. Permission slips are available in the Library
and must be returned by Friday March 15th.

The voter registration table will be returning on Tuesday March 5th. The table will be set up in the cafeteria during all lunches
and in room 129 after school until 3:00 PM. You can register onsite with your driver's license or the last 4 digits of your social
security number. You can also stop by the table and learn more about registering online and other important voting information.
You can also get lollipops and stickers. There’s not much time left to register before the primary election, so don’t miss the
opportunity to participate.

Pop out to the Bluetique where you can get your March Madness on and shoot a shot with the chance to win free gold!....gold
coins that is. But only if you can get the basketball into the hoop. So come down and support the Bluetique during your lunch
period on Tuesday and Thursday!



Attention 9th, 10th and 11th Grade Students: The High School Marching Band’s Color Guard is now forming for the Fall 2024
season. Color Guard is an artistic performance sport that utilizes elements of ballet, jazz & modern dance choreography, as well
as rhythmic gymnastics, and combines them with routines featuring equipment such as flags, rifles, and sabres, all to visually
represent the music being performed by the marching band. No experience is required - we’ll teach you everything you need to
know at the upcoming basic skills clinics. These clinics take place weekly, either Tuesdays or Thursdays, from 3PM-4:30PM,
beginning Tuesday, March 5th. All clinics in March will be held in the Middle School cafeteria; all others will take place in the High
School band room. We need you to get involved! See Mr. Siegel in Room 152 with questions or to learn more about Color Guard!

There will be an informational meeting on Sunday March 10 for anyone interested in trying out for the high school boys soccer
team. This meeting is for parents and players. The meeting will be March 10 at 7pm in convocation hall. After the meeting, we
will move to the arena for open gym futsal until 8:30pm. If you cannot attend the meeting, see Coach Baker in room 131.

THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY.



